
 

17 March 2020 

Dear OLL Community, 

This evening Gov. Kate Brown announced that all schools in Oregon will remain closed until 
Tuesday, April 28th. At this point, we anticipate students returning to school on Wednesday, 
April 29th. 

OLL teachers will continue to work hard to provide meaningful lessons via parent email and 
Google Classroom. Teachers will return to their classrooms for a limited time in the week 
following Spring break to continue to gather materials and create lessons. We will communicate 
a plan to families if there arises a need for the delivery or pick up of learning supplies.  

Please continue to reference the “​Remote/Digital Learning Protocol for Parents and Families​” 
found on the ​Remote/Digital Learning​ page on our school website.  

As Pope Francis reminds us, now is a time to “Trust Him, be confident that He is close to you, 
He is with you, and He will give you the peace you are looking for and the strength to live as He 
would have you do.”  

I will continue to update you as the news progresses.  

God Bless,  

Corrine Buich 
Principal 
Our Lady of the Lake Catholic School 

https://oll.school/mt-content/uploads/2020/03/digital-learning-protocol-parent-family-1.pdf
https://oll.school/remotelearning/

